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25th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Y5 Space Dome Visit                                                                                                  
 
As part of our Science unit in the autumn term, we have organised a Space Dome to visit Marshland 
Primary Academy on Wednesday 27th November. 
 
The Space Dome will give the children an opportunity to see space all around them. They will learn 
about the solar system, planets and moons. The Space Dome is a large inflatable dome, where the 
children sit inside and watch moving images and videos.  
 
As we have organised for the Space Dome to be at Marshland Primary Academy, we will be walking to 
Moorends. We aim to leave school straight after registration and return around lunchtime. We advise 
comfortable walking shoes, coats, scarfs and gloves.  
 
The event is costing us £10 per person, therefore we are requesting for a contribution of £5 per child. 
Please give your consent and payment for the trip on ParentMail by Monday 18th November. 
 
Thank you so much for your continued support.  
 
  
Mrs H Potter & Mr C Jones 
Year 5 Teachers 

 
 


